
 

 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
          

           26th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Cowboy / Cowgirl Day – 3rd October 

A few parents have enquired about the rationale behind the decision to have a Cowboy 

/ Cowgirl dress up day on 3rd October. 

 

October 3rd is Census Day and quite literally, the amount of government funding our 

school will receive will be as a direct result of how many children are in school on that 

day! With this in mind, the Senior Leadership Team thought it would be fun to have a 

dress up day to encourage the children to be in school. 

 

We have teamed up with Taylor Shaw, who provide our dinners and have come up with 

the above theme. However, please feel free to send your child in any dressing-up 

clothes in which they feel comfortable and we will have a lovely day! Please note that 

school will not be collecting money for any school projects or charities on that day. 

 

I hope this clarifies the situation for everyone.  

 

Best Wishes, 

J E Barnes 

Jane Barnes 

Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 

mailto:enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk

